Joshua Montemayor

From: Carol Hoerner <carol.hoerner@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 12:03 PM

To: Joshua Montemayor

Cc: Larry Garnick; Michael Rex

Subject: Re: Proposed Project 26 Atwood Ave (ADR)-EA-VA 16-061
Categories: Follow-Up, Discretionary Applications

To: Joshua Montemayor , jmontemayor@ci.sausalito.ca.us

Re: Proposed construction project at 26 Atwood Ave, Sausalito, #VA-ADR-EA 16-061

Date: 19 July 2016

Further discussions with the owner, Larry Garnick, have resolved our last concerns regarding the proposed
eastern eave abutting our property. While, we believe there may still be an impact, in the spirit of neighborly
cooperation and having the project move forward, a mutually acceptable agreement with Mr. Garnick and his
architect, Mr. Rex has been reached.

They have agreed to reduce the size of the the proposed eave to 8 and 3/4 inches per Mr. Rex's email to us on
18 July 2016.

We would like to now fully endorse the project and recommend that it be approved with the modifications noted
in Mr. Rex's 5 July and 18 July emails with the accompanying drawings.

We would like to remind all participants regarding the additional modifications that were agreed upon and
forwarded to you in our 10 July 2016 email.

Thanks you for your cooperation,

singed:

Carol Lax and Fred Hoerner
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